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Farewell 2023 

Department of Electronics & Telecommunication Engineering (EXTC) under the Association 

for Students of Electronics and Telecommunication (ASENT) organized Farewell 2023 on 04
th

 April 

2023 for the final year students. It was hosted by Ms. Iram Pathan student of TE EXTC. The program 

was attended by all the faculty and students of the department.  

Dr. S. V. Chougule, Head of EXTC Department, emphasized the importance of technical 

education and self-learning for academic as well as professional life. She highlighted the importance 

of discipline and human values in all aspects of life and expressed the best wishes to BE students.  

Prof. G S Kulkarni stated importance of all-round development in students’ college life and gave best 

wishes to students. Many students of BE EXTC expressed their views regarding their involvement 

with the department and the institute. Ms. Akshata Sardesai, TE EXTC, shared her experiences of 

working in teams. The programme was successfully concluded with a vote of thanks by Mr. Adeeb 

Shaikh, the Student Chief Coordinator, ASENT.  

 Prof. M. K.  Zagade (ASENT Faculty In-charge) and Prof. M. S. Kolwankar under the  guidance of 

Dr. S. V. Chougule, HOD EXTC coordinated this event.  

This program served the following objectives: 

1. To offer best wishes to all BE students for their bright future. 

2. To motivate students of SE and TE EXTC through experiences shared by BE students. 
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Dr. S V Chougule and Prof. G S Kulkarni offering the best wishes to BE students for their future 

 

   

TE EXTC students offer best wishes to BE students and express their experiences 
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Students of BE EXTC sharing their experience about EXTC Department 
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Students of BE EXTC and Faculty at Farewell-2023 

  

 

 

 


